ARKANSAS SECRETARY OF STATE
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MARK MARTIN

December 7, 2011

The Honorable Tena O’Brien
Benton County Clerk

215 East Central, Suite 217
Bentonville, AR 72712

Dear Ms. O’Brien:
The following information has been recorded and filed in the Office of the Secretary of State:
County: Benton City: Cave Springs

Annexation: Ordinance No. 2011-02 — approved March 14, 2011

By copy of this letter, I am sending file marked copies of all of the information to the UALR Institute for
Economic Advancement, Arkansas Highway Mapping Department, and TomTom. All others listed will
only receive notification of the annexation by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 1-800-482-1127 or
501-682-3478.

Sincerely,

" (
DA O @OMO’YB\.@'\,-
Di O’Bannion

Elections Services
Arkansas Secretary of State

cc:

UALR Institute for Econonic Advancement (w/encl)

Arkansas Highway Mapping Department (w/encl)

TomTom (w/encl)

Arkansas Municipal League (w/o encl)

Kimberly Masters, Cave Springs Recorder (w/o encl)

Shelby Johnson, State Geographical Information Officer (w/o encl)
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